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Back To School  
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Friday 2nd September  


Reception / Nursery 

Please see individual start 

times for your child 


For other important dates, 
please visit the Calendar 

page on our school website

D I A R Y  D A T E S :

It’s the end of term and has been one of the hottest weeks I have ever 
experienced as a teacher! As always, I would like to thank the staff team 
who continued to work hard to keep our children safe and happy with the 
exceptionally hot weather. Thanks to all parents and carers for working 
with us this week too. The reduction in numbers meant that we were able 
to use the coolest spaces to keep the remaining children safe and 
comfortable. Thankfully it has been cooler the last two days and we have 
enjoyed the usual end of year activities together. 


Thank you for all of our cards, notes and personal gifts. We have enjoyed 
reading your kind messages and they really do mean so much to us all.

I wish you all a relaxing summer and look forward to seeing most of you 
back in school in September. 


Happy holidays everyone! 


Best wishes,

Mrs Anderson

Wishing You All A Wonderful Summer!

Our Year Two leaver’s concerts were a huge success this week and the 
children made us all proud. Well done to all the children who sang beautifully 
and entertained us with their dancing. I know there were a few tears from 
families. We will miss you all and wish you the very best as you continue 
your learning journey.

Goodbye And Good Luck Year Two!
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